
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: June 26, 2023 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider accepting the notice of retirement of Juan Lazo from the Grand 

Rapids Police Reserves. 

PREPARED BY: Kimberly Gibeau 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Juan Lazo began his service on the Grand Rapids Police Reserves at the time of inception in 

1983 as one of its original six members.  Attached is a letter from Police Chief Andy Morgan,  

detailing the creation of the Reserve force and Mr. Lazo’s commitment to the Community in the 

capacity of Police Reserve Officer; Council minutes from 1983 documenting the establishment 

of the Reserve force and Mr. Lazo’s letter of resignation.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to accept the notice of retirement from Mr. Juan Lazo from the Grand Rapids 

Police Reserve with appreciation for his service. 


